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Bell Nunnally Associate Joshua T. Smith has been selected as an “Inaugural Fellow” of 
For All Moonkind’s Institute on Space Law and Ethics.

Building on For All Moonkind’s work to protect human heritage in outer space, the Institute on Space Law 
and Ethics promotes the articulation and development of an ethical foundation and framework for 
responsible space behavior.

With a deep interest in the emerging area of space law, Smith is currently an LL.M. student at the University 
of Mississippi studying Air & Space Law and has written on legal topics ranging from liability related to 
orbital debris to merger and acquisition issues within the industry.

To learn more about For All Moonkind’s Institute on Space Law and Ethics, please click here.
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